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MEMORAliDM FOR: John Austin, Chief
Deconnissioning & Reculatory issues Branch
Division of low-Level Waste Management

ard Deconmissioning, NMSS

Mel Silberberg, Chief
Waste Managenent Branch
Divisi of Engine r 9, f ES

/f.- Ne av'

FROM: Vandy L. Mil er, Assistant Dire tor
for State Agreenients Program

State Programs, GPA

SUNECT: COMMENTS FROM THE STATES ON DRAFT PROPOSE )
RULE ENTITLED, "LON LEVEL WASTE SHIPlENT
INFOP.MATION AND REPORTING"

Attached are additional comments we have received frtm the States since
our May 14, 1991 memorandum on the at ove subject. Copies of these
documents were previously forwarded h, inembers of your staff,
William Lahs, NMSS, and Mark Haisfield, RES.

The documents attached are as follows:

1. Letter dated April 11, 1991 from the Georgia Department of
Natural Resources, 1 page.

2. Letter dated May 2,1991 from the North Dakota State Department
of Health and Consolidated Laboratories, 5 pages.

Attachincr ts:
As stated
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